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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations Development Group,
UNDP, UN-Women, UNICEF, UNFPA, WHO, UNESCO and the Department of
Economic and Social Affairs provide technical and logistical support to enable the
participation of indigenous peoples in processes relating to the sustainable
development goals, including in conducting research, collecting good practices
and replicating and promoting the contribution of indigenous peoples to
sustainable and equitable development.


